
DuANAMANJURI 

DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY 
MANIPUR 

NOTICE 
6th November, 2020 

No.1/6/2018-DMU (Pt-1): Notice is hereby given inviting views and comments 

on the report submitted by the Internal Committcc, Dhanamanjuri University on 

"Right Structuring of Dhanamanjuri University" bcing placed on the Website of 
Dhanamanjuri University - dmu.ac.in. All comments and views may be sent to 

the following email- dmuniv.manipur@gmail.com on or before 20th November, 

2020 

NVwdl 

(Dr Nivedita Lairenlakpam 
Registrar 

Dhanamanjuri University 

Copy to: 

1. PPS to Hon'ble Education Minister 
2. PS to Vice-Chancellor, Dhanamanjuri University/ Commissioner, HTE 
3. Director, Higher Education, Govt. of Manipur 
4. All Principals, Constituent Colleges, DMU 
5. Editor Sangai Express Ernglish (Edn.)/ Poknapham/Echel Express/ 

Sanaleibak- for kind publication for one day and to submit the bill in 

duplicate. 
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